
 

 

 

 

Ordinance Committee 

 

7-9-2018 

Meeting started at 5:15 p.m. 

 

Members present - Todd Talaski, Ken Rathje, Jerald Ignash and Patricia Desjardins 

Other Present – Jamie Learman 

 

The committee reviewed the following ordinances: 

 

Golf Carts - Two ordinances were used for reference from other communities regarding allowing 

golf carts on City streets.  If adopted, the City could then ask the state for approval to allow 

operation on M-25 where the speeds are no more than 30 m.p.h.  The committee was all in favor 

of recommending to Council and sending this language to John Ferris for review. 

 

R-1 District Permitted uses after special approval 1268.03(a) - The committee felt that this section 

of ordinance was going too far by telling someone what they can do with their home.  There were 

complaints about a residence that was allowing a room to be rented by “tourist”.  The complaint 

was regarding animal noises and vehicle parking both of which could have been dealt with in 

other chapters of the ordinance book.  The committee’s recommendation was to remove this 

from the books. 

 

 

 

Adjourned at 5:25 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Admin. / Clerk                                                 Todd Talaski, Chairperson 


